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Earlier in the week we announced a team member who works in the 2VA neighborhood received a 
positive test result for COVID-19. In response, we tested all skilled nursing residents and all of our team 
members.  
 
There were 129 resident tests and 269 team member tests conducted, and all of them returned negative 
for COVID-19.  
 
In accordance with state regulations, we will test skilled nursing residents an additional time next week. 
We will also continue weekly testing for team members, as required by the state of Maryland.  
 
We are hopeful this was an isolated incident. We are staying in close contact with the Department of 
Health and hope to reenter phase one soon.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we navigate these uncertain times.  
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